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Past Activities



Martin Auto Museum



The Board encourages club member to wear their name badges to all meeting car 
shows and events. Name badge replacement Policy

The first mane badge for new members is free. Replacement name badges $5.00


"C.A.R.S. CLUB NEEDS MEMBERS
CORRECT INFORMATION"

If you have changed your address, phone 
number, email

address, etc. contact:
Barb Tobias: tbarb1334@gmail.com or

call Barb at 623.694.5813

" REGALIA FOR SALE "
 Sweatshirt .... $18.00 .... Sport Shirt .... $16.00      

Jacket .... $40.00      Cap .... $10.00
 Hat Pin .... $3.00      Magnetic Sign .... $5.00 ea.

Windshield Clings ... $1.00 ea.
 Sizes: Small to X-Large (Some XXL Items)
Purchase items with Cash and / or Tokens

 Contact J.W. Burrows at 309.453.3906

Hi Ladies it's time of year for "Bunco Players". October 12th 2018 @ 
Nicki Ready 1:00PM. 
Address 11104 W Cinnebar Sun City Az 85351 her number is Cell 
623-698-3002. Let Janice Marineau know 623-875-2001 
            ANTHEM MEMORIAL TOUR & LUNCH 

Oct. 8, 2018 Monday, Meet At Marinette Rec. Center, 99th Ave. & Union Hills In Sun 
City At 9:15 A.M.
Leave At 9:30 A.M.  ( Maps Available ) Lunch Will Follow At Barro’s Pizza.  ( One $5.00 
Token Used Per
Member ) Guests Pay Full Price.   R.S.V.P. BY OCT. 4, 2018 THURSDAY:  WANDA 
LEWIS  623-972-4893
                      OR JUDY STOUT 623-566-1191.
  ANNUAL BREAKFAST/ELECTIONS/BUSINESS MEETING
WED. NOV. 7, 2018  Check-In Time Between 8:00 & 8:30 AM Tivoli Gardens, 
12535 W. Bell Rd.
    Surprise ( 623-974-8224 ).  R.S.V.P. By Friday Nov. 2, 2018.   Call Judy 
Stout 623-566-1191 or
    Wanda Lewis 623-972-4893.   ELECTION: all Executive Officers-0ne vote 
per member.
    COST: $5.00 per member (cash or token) pay at check-in time to Wanda & 
Judy, balance paid
    by club.  Guests pay full price $11.00 (no tokens).  Additional Nominations 
from the floor only.
    Wear your name badges.  COMMENTS: Save this date Wed. Dec. 12, 2018 
for our Christmas party.
    You may pay your Annual dues with Cash, Check or totally with tokens.  
$15.00/ Individual or $30.00/ Couple.

Activities 



President’s October 2018 Letter 
We are now into the fall and things are looking reasonably good for the rest of the year.  Since Rip Fenner has 
moved out of state, it has been a challenge to get things together and get a Newsletter out for September.  As 
most of you know or will know hereafter, Jerry Eggleston has replaced Rip.  Jerry has been working very hard 
to fill the position and has really accepted the challenge well.  All of us need to personally thank Jerry for all 
of his work.   

Due to a special request, we had a small Car Show in late July.  The request was for Cars in the 50’s & 60’s.  
This also happened during the time that we had no ways of informing the entire membership.  So with Larry’s 
help, we identified those members who have Show Cars that fit the request.  I then sent emails only to those 
members.  We only needed 6 Show Cars and were able to meet the need.  This Car Show was a rare exception 
since it happened in late July. 

We are looking forward to the joint Car Show with the Vintage Vehicles of Sun City that is scheduled for 
November 10, 2018 (Saturday 10-2).  The Contracts have not been signed yet but hopefully they will be 
signed at the end of this month.  Representatives from both Clubs will be meeting with the Officials of the 
Management Group at the end of this month to finalize some details.  Following that meeting, we should be 
able to open it for your making Reservations to attend.  As I have noted previously, this Car Show will have at 
least 50 Cars.  Each Club will provide 25 Show Cars.  The two Clubs will split the $500.00 fee evenly.  Each 
of our Members who makes a Reservation through our Club (Mike) will receive a Token for each Show Car 
that they bring to the Car Show.  The Vintage Club will handle their own Reservations.  If you want to be 
parked next to someone, please come together.  We will not be able to reserve spots for late arrivals.  The 
Show Cars will be parked as they arrive regardless of which Club they represent.  Each Show Car may only be 
Reserved for one or the other of the two Clubs – not both. 

Our Annual Business Meeting and election of Officers is coming soon.  The date is November 7, 2018 and will 
be held at Tivoli Gardens starting at 8:30am.  Since there was so much dissent with the Breakfast last year, we 
have moved the Annual Meeting back to Tivoli Gardens.  Consequently, each Member will have to pay a 
portion of their Breakfast (i.e. $5.00 or one token).  There will be 4-5 different breakfast choices to choose 
from when you make your Reservation.   Please mark your calendars.  This meeting is also the Election of 
Officers for the upcoming year.  Additional information will be forthcoming.  

The Annual Election of Officers Meeting is a good time to pay your Dues for next year.  If you prefer to wait, 
that is fine, just remember that Dues for next year is due by January 1, 2019. 

I trust that everyone is watching closely with regards to any email coming from me due to recent SCAM 
emails.  You should also be watching for any email from others in our Club.  These scam people are smart and 
could start sending the same type of scam emails from others as opposed to it being from me.  BEWARE 

As always, I look forward to serving you and seek your help and input so that our CARS Club can continue to 
improve.  Your Club needs your advice and help. 

Sincerely J.W.Burrows 

Sunshine Lady 
Judy Stout - 623-566-1191 

September 2018 
None

New Member 
Jerry Neely & Sharon Ahennoff 
5902 W.Gardenia Glendale AZ 

1964 Chevrolet Impala SS 
623) 930-9391






